
 

 

Effective March 3, 2021, EMS1101 will be relocating from the Cedar Run Station at 3219 Catlett Rd in 

Catlett, VA to EMS 1 at 210 Hospital Drive in Warrenton, VA. 

 

Questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Battalion Chief Cluff.  

 

 

     

 

     

 

 

 

 

  

     

Informational Bulletin 
  

EMS 1101 Relocation 

Date: March 3, 2021                              Number: 21.012 

Effective Date:  March 3, 2021             Expiration Date: N/A 

 

Approved By:  Darren L. Stevens, Fire Rescue Chief 

                                   

 


